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South Carolina
Department of Transportation August 21, 2000

MEMORANDUM TO GROUP LEADERS AND CONSULTANTS

SUBJECT: Sidewalk width

The width of all sidewalks on bridges will be increasing from 5-0" to §'-6" to
match the sidewalk width on the approaches. This change will begin with the October
2000 letting unless the detailing is complete. The approach sheets are to be reviewed to
ensure the latest road sheets are in the bridge plans.

Bridges designed and detailed may not need to be changed. Discuss this with

the appropriate Assistant Bridge Design Engineer. /

Randy R. Cannon, P. E.
Bridge Design Engineer

cc: Assistant Bridge Design Engineers
Bridge Construction Engineer
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